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To Whom it May Concern,

My name is Rebecca Krigman, I am currently a PE teacher at the Salemwood School and Malden High Varsity
Softball Coach. I fully support the Roosevelt renovation project. This field will be multi-use for an entire city. 
School age children and student/athletes will be able to use this field to its full capacity. Salemwood students and
youth sports both deserve this amazing opportunity. Also, there is not one turf field for youth/high school softball
girls in this city. This two diamond field for the female youth athletes is way overdue.

I myself will able to teach, coach, and play softball on this brand new field. A student/athletes dream come true.

Rebecca Krigman
38 Clarendon Street
Malden, MA 02148
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